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19 November 2020 
 
Dear Conor 
 
NORTH/SOUTH MINISTERIAL COUNCIL: SPECIAL EU PROGRAMMES 
 

During questions following your Ministerial Statement to the Assembly on 17 
November 2020, on the meeting of the North/South Ministerial Council in 
special EU programmes sectoral format, you indicated that you were content 
to meet with the 11 local councils to try to ease some of their financial 
concerns around future EU funding. 
 
At its meeting on 18 November 2020, the Committee for the Executive Office 
agreed that I should write to formally request that you meet with the councils 
on this issue as soon as possible.   
 
I would appreciate a response at your earliest convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Colin McGrath MLA 
Chairperson, Committee for the Executive Office 
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